
From: Martha Park <   
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:48 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; Amourence Lee 
<alee@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rob Newsom <rnewsom@cityofsanmateo.org>; Adam Loraine 
<aloraine@cityofsanmateo.org>; Richard Hedges <rhedges@cityofsanmateo.org>; Lisa Diaz Nash 
<ldiaznash@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Historic Resources in San Mateo 
 

Dear Mayor Lee, Deputy Mayor Diaz-Nash, and City Council 
Members, 
I am writing to express support for continuation of the historic 
preservation language in the General Plan. There needs to be 
some protection from indiscriminate demolition of historic 
structures in our downtown and neighborhoods. Thought and 
deliberation should be required during development and 
redevelopment - especially when demolition is involved. 
Historic preservation is a value that we all should be striving 
for. 
Thanks for your consideration, 
Martha Park   
 




